DULLES CORRIDOR
METRORAIL PROJECT

Site Preparations Continue at Cloverleafs along Route 123
In Preparation for the Dulles Rail Project

Work will begin July 3 in three cloverleafs along the northwest side of Route 123
between the Dulles Toll Road/Dulles Connector Road Bridge and Tysons Boulevard, in
preparation for the future construction of the Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project. The
work is scheduled to begin on July 3 and continue through July 8, weather permitting.

Sections of trees and vegetation will be removed and roots removed within the
cloverleafs at these locations:

1. The cloverleaf on the northwest side of Route 123 at I-495 that is within the access
ramp from southbound Route 123 to I-495 south.

2. The cloverleaf on the northwest side of Route 123 at I-495 that is within the access
ramp from I-495 to southbound Route 123.

(Both of these sites are owned by the Virginia Department of Transportation.)

Tree clearings will also take place along Route 123 from the Dulles Airport Access Road
bridge south toward Anderson Road. This work is being done in a cloverleaf at the
access ramp from southbound Route 123 to the eastbound lanes of the Dulles
Connector Road leading to I-66. The land is owned by the Metropolitan Washington
Airports Authority.

The work is limited to land that is needed for utility work.

The Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project is being managed by the Metropolitan Washington
Airports Authority.

For emergency utility construction-related issues, the public should call the 24-hour
HOTLINE at 877-585-6789. For general Dulles Corridor Metrorail project information,
visit www.dullesmetro.com or call 703-572-0506.




